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I vehemently oppose this measure to require Oregonian’s to vote in person on the 

date of an election. Providing equal access to voting should be the goal of every 

healthy democracy.  

 

Voter suppression tactics intentionally undermine our democracy.  

 

Absentee voting, early voting, third-party ballot assistance, and ballot drop boxes are 

all safe and effective voter resources that are vital for increasing voter participation. 

Restricting or eliminating these options is an intentional threat to democracy and 

harms all of us.  


